DENVERGOV.0RG/POLICE

COMMUNITY GRIME PREVENTION GOALITION

MEETING

WEDNESDAY, MARGH 15

6 PM at MCA The Cube
8371 E. Northfield Blvd.

We can't have public safety without
PUBLIC participation.

FREE & UPEN Join your Denver Police Department for an interactive
To The P bl- and informative meeting regarding plans to enhance
0 1he FUDIIG safety In northeast Denver and how you can help!

FEATURED | RON THOMAS MARION PENN For more info email:

SPEAKERS | CHIFF oF POLICE COMMANDER OF DISTRICT5 | jacob herrera@denvergov.org

Free on-site parking is available.



